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Kendall County Sheriff’s Office Hires Patrol Deputy 

 
The Kendall County Sheriff’s Office has hired a new Deputy Sheriff to fill a vacant position in 

the Patrol Division. Ignas Rolskis was sworn in on June 20, 2019 by Sheriff Dwight Baird. 

Deputy Rolskis will be attending Basic Police Training Academy beginning June 24, 2019 for 14 

weeks. Upon completion of the academy, Deputy Rolskis will begin the field training program. 

Deputy Rolskis will be paired with an experienced Field Training Officer for a rigorous 16 week 

field training program. 

 

Deputy Rolskis earned an Associate’s Degree from College of Dupage with honors. Prior to 

being hired by the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office Deputy Rolskis was working as a semi truck 

driver at the American Highway located in West Chicago.  
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